
Suits!

Due to Spring conferences and the 
Information Nigh, we are a little lighter 
on details this month. So, this allows 
me an opportunity to discuss one of my 
favorite topics: suit jackets! As part of our 
Mall of America activity last Thursday, 
students took their clothing measurements 
(determined in a previous activity) to pick 
out a suit that they liked best. Needless to 
say, I also used this as a photo opportunity, 
and many students openly talked about 
how maybe they would like to get a suit! 
If you are interested (and if you are not 
interested, I will gladly send you more picks 
to change your mind), I have all of their suit 
measurements and prices written down 
from our activity. Please reach out if you are 
curious! A nice suit/sport jacket can take 
almost any outfit and make it look a million 
times more professional! 

Contract Dates and Reminders

Thank you to all who were able to attend 
the Adult Education Information Night. As a 
reminder, the deadline to apply for financial 
aid through TADS is 4/15 and the deadline 
to re-apply (and you will need to re-apply) 
for the program is 5/1. Please do not send 
an application fee with your application! If 
you would like to discuss anything with me 
before those deadlines, please reach out. 
Applications will be considered post 5/1, but 
space next year is genuinely limited. 

Course Catalog

The course catalog is live! You can visit it on 
our Adult Ed website (where you can also re-
watch the information night), or click here. 
The course catalog is a living document, 
and is meant to reflect the interests and 
needs of our students. In May, we will 
allow students and parents to indicate their 
interests and preferences for classes next 
year, as well as indicating their availability. 

From there, I will work with the Lead Life 
Skills Teacher (more on that later) to create 
schedules that work for everyone to the 
absolute best of our ability. I hope you are 
as excited as I am!

Bus Passes 

As part of our expanding course offerings for 
the students, we will be focusing more on 
public transportation. As part of this, we will 
be providing students with their own Metro 
Transit cards. We will soon begin applying 
through Metro Transit’s LImited Mobility 
program. If you do not want your child to 
participate (there is a incorrect assumption 
that this will limit them from later acquiring 
a driver’s license, for example), that is 
a choice that we will of course respect. 
You will need to inform us of this desire, 
however, and ensure that your child is 
able to cover their own costs when we use 
public transportation in the future. We will 
otherwise cover the cost of all fare used 
through the Limited Mobility program as 
part of our curriculum and activities. 

With Sincere Appreciation,
Michael Faeth
Adult Education Coordinator
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Please note: 
This calendar is subject to change.

Students will typically 
have an option to 
purchase food 
or other 
items on 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Spring Break

1

Spring Break

2

Sholom

5

Fitness Center

6

Fitness Center

7

Picnic Planning

8

No School

9

Sholom

12

Fitness Center 

13

Fitness Center 

14

Post Office/Fed 
Ex/UPS

15

No School 
(Yearbook 

orders due)
16

Sholom

19

Fitness Center

20

Fitness Center

21 22

No School 

23

Sholom

26

Fitness Center

27

Fitness Center

28 29

Picnic!

Apartment Shopping


